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COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Deputy Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Health, 
Leisure and Culture:- 
  
“With two (at the time of writing) pubs having publicly made a statement about 
customers who have tested positive for Covid, what are we doing to ensure that 
pubs and eateries are safe for people to use and what are the ramifications for those 
establishments that disregard the guidance?”  
 


